
From: Brenda Torney <btorney@aup.edu> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 23, 2019 2:28 PM 
To: Faculty <Faculty@aup.edu> 
Subject: TLC News - Digital collaboration 
  
Dear Colleagues, 

Still thinking digital? Here’s an example of what a project with students could look like. 

The GLCA/GLAA Consortium for Teaching and Learning recently added a post to their 
website that attests to the power of collaborative research and the Internet to bring the 
attention of archival material to an extended audience of readers. The story portrays an 
1884 graduate of Oberlin College, who was a social reformer and early advocate for 
women’s rights, and the essay describes how a pedagogical partnership between archivists, 
faculty, librarians and students led to Digitizing American Feminisms 
(americanfeminisms.org). Click here for the full story: “How a Digital Collaboration at Oberlin 
College Between Archivists, Faculty, Students, and Librarians Found Its Muse in Mary Church 
Terrell, Nineteenth-Century Feminist and Civil Rights Icon.”  

Our final TLC event this semester: 

Monday, April 29, 3:20pm in Q-609, TLC Mellon Workshop, Teaching with video and 
sound, organized by Cary Hollinshead-Strick. (Please note that this event replaces the 
originally scheduled TLC lunch the same day.) The workshop will be followed by wine and 
cheese to celebrate our new TLC space in the Quai. We’ll be there until 6pm, so join us if 
and when you can! 

Best wishes, 

Your TLC 

Rebekah Rast, Director, rrast@aup.edu 
Elena Berg, Faculty Fellow, eberg@aup.edu 
Russell Williams, Faculty Fellow, rwilliams@aup.edu 
Brenda Torney, Administrator, btorney@aup.edu 
AUP’s Teaching and Learning Center, tlc@aup.edu 

You can find us at: 

https://www.aup.edu/academics/academic-career-resources/teaching-learning-center 

  
 


